
Annual General Meeting 2015 

Trustees Report



STAFF

•CHERYL HALLA
•Certified Public Administrator 

•FINANCIAL/OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR

•MICHAEL SNAIR
•SUPERINTENDANT

•CERTIFIED OPERATOR WATER DISTRIBUTOR II

•We are currently reviewing applications for a new relief position.

•Thank you to the Staff for another safe year!



•MIKE GANE – CHAIR

•SAM HANCHEROFF

•BRUCE SHEPHERD

•DIANA MACDONALD

•STEVE ARSTAD

Trustees



2015 Rate Increase

• The trustees have authorized an 8% increase to 

KID water rates for 2015

• Rate increase is to put more money into reserves 

to deal with our aging infrastructure.



• We have also added a levy of $37.50 to 

specifically deal with Interior Health Authority 

items. Currently we are doing our source water 

protection study.

• The outcome of this study will help the board and 

ratepayers in future decision making with respect 

to the IHA 4,3,2,1,0 mandate.



Thank you!

Questions?


